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Operational Information 

Agency 
PSA meeting notice 

 

18 April 2017 

Your union, the PSA, will be holding a meeting for Operational 
Information Agency (OIA) members to provide feedback about flex 
time and flexible working arrangements. 

Thursday, 20 April 2017 

12.00pm-1.00pm 

Parramatta HQ – Lawson Room 

All members and non-members are strongly encouraged to attend and 
raise any issues and concerns they have on this or any other matter. 
Non-members are also welcome to come and have a chat about the 
benefits of joining the PSA and membership forms will be available. 

Join your colleagues – strong membership means a strong union! 

https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://twitter.com/psansw
http://psa.asn.au/defending-public-services/

